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Mental Health

We understand these past two years have been tough and with the winter months around the corner, it can feel like no one is there for you. Listed

below are resources and information on how to stay mentally healthy this winter and how to cope with hard times.

It's that time of year again. The sun is setting early. The weather is getting colder
and colder. And with the Covid-19 pandemic, we're spending even more time indoors,
away from our family and friends. These winter months can take a toll on your physical and
mental well-being. You may find yourself feeling more irritable, having low energy, or even
struggling to do day to day routines. Maintaining your mental health through these winter
months is important in supporting your overall health, safety and wellness. These tips can
help you beat the winter blues and manage those negative feelings.

Get outside and exercise

Regular exercise is good for your body and mind. Even getting just 15 minutes of moderate
exercise a day can boost your energy, help you sleep better and improve your mood. The
cold weather doesn’t mean you are stuck inside. Get creative with ways to stay fit during
the winter. Bundle up and go outside to take a walk and get some fresh air and necessary
Vitamin D. Exercise will reduce stress and help you relax, and spending time in daylight,
even in winter, will benefit your mood.

Keep up healthy eating and sleep habits

Eating a healthy, nutritious diet is a core component of maintaining a healthy

lifestyle. Diets high in processed foods and refined sugar have been connected to
worsening mood disorders, including depression. It may be challenging with all those
leftover holiday foods and desserts, but focus on maintaining balance - fill up on healthy
fruits, vegetables, and proteins, but allow yourself the occasional indulgence.

Getting a good night’s sleep is just as vital. While too much sugar can worsen your mood,
so can too little sleep. Lack of sleep has been associated with an increased risk of
depression and other mental health effects. And a healthy amount of sleep can improve
your mental and emotional resilience. Have a support system and stay connected

Keep up with your other appointments

Taking care of your mental health includes taking care of your overall health. Don't neglect
your physical health. Keep up with your regular dental visits, primary care visits, and any
other ongoing wellness appointments. Many practices are still offering telehealth
appointments when possible. So you can still take care of your physical health without
needing to go out in the cold!

Meditate and be mindful

Meditation and mindfulness has been shown to improve symptoms of depression and
anxiety. Try practicing meditation for even just ten minutes a day. Meditating in the
morning or before bed can help you start the day on a calm note or clear your mind of the
stresses of the day. If you are new to meditation or find it difficult to quiet your mind, try
some guided meditation videos, apps, or podcasts. Meditation also doesn’t need to be a
formal practice. Other activities such as yoga, listening to your favorite song, or taking a
quiet walk - even in the cold weather - can help you be mindful and check in with your
body and mind.

When to seek medical attention

The winter months may have you feeling more isolated, unmotivated, or stressed. While
these tips can help you manage your mental health through these months, it's possible
your feelings may be indicative of a more serious disorder-1t's important to call your
doctor if you experience signs such as: B

e Feeling depressed most of the day

e Decreased interest or pleasure in activities that you used to enjoy
e Changes in weight and appetite

e Feeling worthless, hopeless, or excessively guilty

e Difficulty concentrating more than usual

e Experiencing strong mood swings

e Thoughts of death, suicide, or harming others

Taking care of your mental health is a year-round practice. The winter doesn’t mean you're
stuck indoors and it certainly doesn’t mean you can't do the things you enjoyed in the
warmer months. While you may need to be a little more creative, you can certainly still
connect with others, enjoy outside activities, and get that social interaction we all need to
stay mentally healthy and happy. With these practices and healthy habits, it's possible to
see the sunnier side of winter.









